
see YOUR 
artwork 
projected 
onto a city 
laneway

This International 
Overdose Awareness Day 
cohealth is creating a 
light projection project in 
the CBD.

From 24–31 August a city laneway will 
be lit up with images and artworks 
created by people who have a lived 
experience of drug dependence.

cohealth invites clients of social 
support services, their friends and 
families to contribute art or imagery.

No art experience necessary.

Artists can remain anonymous or be 
identified by name.

Deadline for contributions 
10 August 2022

More info: 
lanie.harris@cohealth.org.au

Your lived experience could be current 
or past, personal or indirect (maybe 
you have a friend or family member 
who is / was drug dependent)

It could be an old artwork you’ve 
already made, or something created for 
this exhibition

There are NO rules to art, and your 
artwork can be ANYTHING, but here are 
some ideas:

•	 a beautiful sunset or nature scene!
•	 a perspective on drug stigma & 

judgement
•	 in memory of someone 
•	 a photo of a significant place
•	 related to recovery

Can be any medium, including 
photography, painting, animation, text

•	 High contrast and bright artworks will 
show up well as projection

•	 Take high resolution photographs of 
the artworks at 300dpi using a tripod

•	 Any file format is fine. e.g jpg, png


